
January 26, 2007 

 

 

Dr. Phil Moss 

Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education 

P.O. Box 108850 

Oklahoma City, OK 73101-8850 

 

Dear Dr. Moss: 

 

Please amend Oklahoma City Community College’s 2007 Academic Plan as follows: 

 

In Part II, Academic Priorities—The Future, please add under the 

new certificates of mastery under consideration for proposal during 

this year: 

 Certificate of Mastery, Web Design 

 Certificate of Mastery, Web Development 

 

In Part II, Other Planned Initiatives, please replace the statement “The 

Associate in Science in Liberal Studies will be submitted to the Higher 

Learning Commission for Online approval” with “A request to offer 

programs online will be submitted to the Higher Learning Commission 

for approval”. 

 

If you have questions, please contact my office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Felix J. Aquino, Ph.D. 

Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

FA: sb 

 


